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BY EMAIL 
 
November 22, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 

 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff Submission on Draft Rate Order Revision 
 Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
 Application for 2022 Electricity Distribution Rates 
 OEB File Number: EB-2021-0039 

 
Pursuant to the OEB’s Decision and Order Dated October 28, 2021 (Decision), 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. (Lakefront Utilities) filed a Draft Rate Order (DRO) with supporting 
material on November 4, 2021.  
 
On November 11, 2021, OEB staff filed comments on the DRO outlining items from the 
decision that had not been implemented. On November 18, 2021, Lakefront Utilities 
filed a revised DRO in response to OEB staff comments. 
 
OEB staff has reviewed the DRO and has confirmed that the adjustments related to the 
approved Regulated Price Plan pricing, Smart Meter Entity Charge and current 2021 
inflation factors have been implemented. 
 
OEB staff submits that the DRO appropriately implements the OEB’s Decision. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Margaret DeFazio, P.Eng. 
Project Advisor, Major Rate Applications and Consolidations 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: All parties in EB-2021-0039 
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